
Beginning Monday, April 14th, the ACUA Office will be under renovation.  This should last about 4-5 
weeks.   Our phones and emails will be working.  Greg, Lloyd, Jan and Beverly will be working 
remote so there may be a delay in paperwork being processed.  We will try our best to keep 
business flowing with as little delay as possible. 
 
Contact information for personnel is under “About” on our website at www.acua.alabama.gov. 

http://www.acua.alabama.gov/

